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This supposed plan for a roller coaster through the Sandia's is an affront to the Indigenous people's who hold this

land sacred. The state department, through centuries of genocidal practices and settler colonialism, have ended

up in so-called "ownership" of these lands. It should be your duty to listen to the Indigenous voices who are

speaking out against this proposed project, and I hope you will. They have unilaterally spoken out against this

project, and by putting this project in place would be further desecrating the land which has already been harmed

through the many years of colonialism. Pay respect to the stolen Indigenous lands which you occupy, or else by

putting this project in place you will continue the cultural and physical violence that has been carried out by the

settler state since it's inception.


